
 

 
Power Supply Upgrade  
AC Feeder Upgrade Project – Revesby and Bankstown

Community Notification   November 2021 

Project overview 

The AC Feeder Upgrade Project is part of the Power Supply Upgrade which is designed to meet expected 

power requirements for Sydney's future rail network and new fleet of air-conditioned trains. The work involves 

upgrades to substations, section huts, overhead wiring and feeders as well as the construction of new 

infrastructure across the network. 

Upcoming work  

The AC Feeder Upgrade Project team will be carrying out work to upgrade and replace power poles at various 

locations along Albert Street, Revesby and Mons Street and Northam Avenue, Bankstown between 7am 

and 6pm Wednesday 15 November to Tuesday 21 December 2021, on weekdays only. The work 

includes: 

• Delivering plant and materials to each site in turn, setting up safety barriers, reserving parking spaces 

• Using an auger to pre-bore holes for new poles, backfilling and ensuring the location is safe for the public 

• Installing new power poles on a different day to the augering 

• Undertaking traffic management around the location of the pole replacement works. Closure of one lane 

will be needed in most situations. Traffic controllers and signage will be in place. Access to properties 

will remain, with minor delays and assistance of the traffic controllers on occasion. Deliveries of poles 

by semitrailer will impact traffic for 5 to 15 minutes typically. 

• Properties in close proximity to a new pole will receive additional and specific information closer to the 

time.  

Equipment to be used for this work includes an excavator with auger or truck-mounted auger, skip bins, 

semitrailer delivering poles, mobile crane, other construction vehicles and handheld power tools.   

The locations of work are shown on the maps on the next page, and will be Albert Street, Revesby; Mons 

Street, Bankstown; and Northam Avenue, Bankstown.  

What you may notice 

Transport for NSW is committed to minimising impact on the community. We switch off equipment when it is 

not being used and monitor our work activities to make sure noise levels are being managed effectively. From 

27 November 2021 Ausgrid will schedule up to 8-hour power outages affecting a small number of 

properties to allow for the safe installation of poles each week. Ausgrid will distribute separate 

notifications about these outages. We apologise in advance for any inconvenience this work may cause. 

Keeping the community informed 

If you would like to speak with the project team about this work, please contact TfNSW through the details 

provided below. Thank you for your patience and understanding during this work. 

 

For more information call 1800 684 490,  
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/projects 
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465  
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Maps of work areas 
 

Northham Ave, Bankstown 
Between Brandon Avenue and 
Eldridge Road 
 

 
 

Mons St, Bankstown 
between Eldridge Road and 
Milperra Road 
 

 

Albert Street, Revesby 
between Milperra Road and 
Bransgrove Road 
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